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It’s Winter Concert Time!
Dear Parents,

Once again the 1%, 2™ and 3" grades are
rehearsing for their annual Winter Concert. The
concert will take place on December 18", at 9:00
a.m. in the Pine Glen School Cafeteria.

Students should please dress up for the occasion.

Holiday outfits are welcome, but any nice outfit will
do (think picture day attire!). Please do not wear
sweats or T-shirts.

We are looking forward to putting on a great
performance! I hope to see you all there!

Jennifer Agati
Jennifer Rzasa
Music Specialists
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